Winterbourne Junior Girls' School Year 4 Newsletter



Week ending Friday 6th November 2020

This week: A welcome return to school after the short half-term break. We have started our investigation of the science, history and geography of Chocolate in our topic titled "Should we stop eating chocolate?". We conducted an experiment to investigate how quickly sugar in different forms (granulated white, granulated Demerara, fruit sugar and icing sugar) dissolves in water. We discovered the historical origins of chocolate with the Olmec people and how the Spanish brought it to Europe and beyond. Did you know that chocolate was originally a thick, spicy, Mesoamerican drink? Neither did we!

Curriculum

English: Writing a setting description based on Charlie and the Chocolate Factory.

Math: Multiplication—3-digit numbers by 2-digit numbers.

Science: Should we stop eating chocolate?



Award Winners this week:

☆ 4.1 Areesha & Igra

4.3 Naomi & Alishba

Year 4 Attendance

4.1 = 93.08%

*

4.2 = 95.56%

4.3 = 97.78%

Mention Possession Occasion Question Imagination Continuation Description Completion Experimentation Mission

Accelerated Reader Certificates:

Taheera, Laurie, Layla, Abia, Areesha, Elgiver, Princess-Vanesa, Aliza, Oluwamayokun, Pavani, Ajwa, Lilly, Farheen, Sadia, Simran, Sreya, Isabela

10 minutes English & Maths Workout 7

Times Tables: 1-12

Homework ?

Reading: three entries per week.

Please follow us on Twitter and support our school @WJGSS

There are some fascinating items of interest about Winterbourne



Junior Girls' School

The Value of the Month is:

Tolerance



Armistice Day: The school is supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. Poppies (£1) and other items (£1) will continue to be sold up until Wednesday 11th November. There will be a special Remembrance Day Assembly on 11th November.

Harvest: Our school is collecting donations of canned/dried goods to support those in need in our community. Please donate whatever you can.

Parents' Evening

Please book your Parents' Evening Slot which is available on ParentMail. Parents' Event 17th &19th November- 4 - 6 pm. Bookings close on 14th November.